Good afternoon,

We are delighted to announce our first on-campus Course Information Evening on Tuesday 18th May from 5.15pm. This is a great opportunity to visit our campus, ask any questions and find out information about our programmes, transport, study levels and more.

Please encourage students to pre-register for this event to help us control numbers and follow government guidance https://www.kmc.ac.uk/college/information/open-days/course-information-evening/ 

The direct link can be found here.
 
Our website has more information regarding courses www.kmc.ac.uk/college and our live chat box is available where we can answer any questions your students may have.  

We appreciate that these are challenging times for students including making decisions on their next steps in September and our staff are on hand to answer any questions they may have and offer any support they may need. 

